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To:  All Affected Users 
 
Date:  October 30, 2017 
 
Re:  US Highway 8 Construction Project, Project #0050-74-22 
 Contractor: Larson Construction Co, Inc. 
 19681 55th Ave  
 Chippewa Falls, WI 54729 
 Phone: 715-723-9708  
 
Beginning Tuesday, November 7, 2017, US Highway 8 will be reduced to one lane of traffic 

through the use of temporary traffic signals between Old Hwy 8 and CTH YY for a bridge repair 

project over Somo Creek.   The project is intended to be completed by November 17, 2017.   

Prior to contacting the government agency normally responsible for maintaining the above 

named location, it is requested that all reasonable efforts be made to contact one of the 

following individuals, in the order listed below, if emergency maintenance or traffic control 

signing is required. 

 

The contractor is responsible for the maintenance during the period of construction; however, 

if an unsafe or dangerous condition develops on the project and none of the following can be 

reached, then contact the normal maintaining authority. 

 

 Price County Highway Dept Joe Baratka 715.820.0663 

Prime Contractor 

Larson Construction Co Inc 

 
Tim MacLaughlin 

 
715.456.5301 

 
Anthony  Stakston, PE 

 
WI DOT 

 
715.421.8345 

 


